
Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.85%   (nationally 94.8%)

This week
93.14%

Congratulations

Hazel- 98.9% this week

23/5/2025 - Term 5 ends for all pupils

Our pupils continue to demonstrate their exceptional qualities, both
within our school and beyond its boundaries.
I was particularly impressed by the Reception class's collective
worship on friendship (I was able to one of their rehearsals as I was
out of school on the day). Their thoughtful presentation exemplified
the values we strive to instil in all our pupils. My sincere gratitude goes
to the entire Reception team for their dedication in preparing our
youngest learners for this meaningful event.
We were admirably represented by our School Council co-chairs
during their visit to the Houses of Parliament. Their conduct as
ambassadors for Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School was nothing
short of exceptional, embodying the responsible citizenship we aim to
nurture.
The Colour Run on Wednesday proved to be a resounding success,
despite the initial rain delay. I extend my heartfelt thanks to all who
attended and demonstrated patience during the weather-induced
pause. Your support and enthusiasm contributed significantly to the
event's triumph.
While celebrating these positive occurrences, I must address a matter
of concern brought to our attention. We have received a complaint
from the village hall regarding the conduct of some individuals during
parking. It is crucial to remember that the use of the village hall car
park is a privilege extended to us at no cost. This privilege, if misused,
may be revoked. The specific complaint detailed verbal abuse
directed at individuals attempting to move their vehicles. Such
behaviour is entirely unacceptable and goes against the values we
uphold as a school community.
I urge all parents and carers to be mindful and respectful when using
the village hall parking facilities. Our continued access to this
convenient parking option depends on our collective ability to use it
responsibly and courteously.
As we move forward, let us carry the positive spirit of our recent
achievements while also reflecting on how we can better represent
our school in all aspects of community interaction.
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Church Links
All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

2024-2025 Term 5

Children in Y4 will be swimming every Tuesday.
Please be mindful of your parking on a Tuesday
morning  to ensure the Bus can access the top of
lane from 9am

2/6/2025 - Term 6 begins for all pupils
12/6/2025 - Family Picnic and Sports
afternoon
19/6/2025 - Reserve Sports afternoon
25/6/2025 - Sycamore trip to Bristol
15/7/ 2025 - End of Year Production
16/7/2025 - End of Year Production
23/7/2025 - Leavers Service

2024-2025 Term 6
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Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Ezra  Hazel
Grayson  Oak

Hugh  Sycamore

This weeks Gem
Point winners

Snowy Owl

The Bible emphasizes the importance of
friendship, viewing it as a gift from God
and a crucial part of a believer's life. It
highlights the value of loyal friends who
offer support and encouragement,
especially during difficult times. A key
biblical teaching is that true friendship is
characterized by love, loyalty, and mutual
encouragement. 

This term’s value: Friendship

Gem Point Treat - The Climbing
wall

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

